

THE WESTIN CAPE TOWN

1 Lower Long Street Convention Square, Cape Town,

T +27.21.412.9999 F +27.21.412.9001

01445.info@westin.com

## The Westin Cape Town - Open For Business | 02/06/2018

Dear valued Business Partners,

The Western Cape region is currently experiencing a drought and understandably this is of concern. The Westin Cape Town, managed by Marriott International, a hotel being part of the Hospitality Property Fund, would like to alleviate these concerns. We are pleased to announce that we are finalizing the building of a Desalination Plant at the Hotel. The Plant will convert sea water into clean and purified drinkable water which we will use to supplement water supply. We are on track to activate the Plant in March 2018, with a reduction on our reliance on the Municipal Water Supply. The outcome is geared to limit the effect that any Municipal water rationing, which may commence later this year, could have on The Westin Cape Town and its guests.

The Westin Cape Town, as a team, have been proudly and actively implementing innovative and sustainable solutions to reduce our water usage in the medium to long term. We can confirm that we are now saving on average 1,000,000 liters of water per month compared to same time last year and we continue to work, with all areas of our business, to challenge the water saving targets, with minimal impact to our guests' experience. The Desalination Plant is one of many medium to long-term solutions we have implemented with the primary objective of supporting our community and securing our ability to provide the best possible guest experience.

## **Current Water Saving Initiatives:**

All water saving initiatives will remain in place and we count on your support & understanding. These include:

- ✓ Desalination Plant.
- ✓ Removal of bath plugs.
- ✓ Water-free Ecolab hand sanitizers in public restrooms.
- ✓ Reduction of water pressure in public restrooms.
- ✓ The temporary closure of the Spa Steam Room.

## **Additional Information:**

✓ Our Harbour Deck outdoor pool remains open as we are using 100% non-potable water

Be well, be Westin

Leon Meyer General Manager